June 1, 1979
Greetings!
Fncloged is a reprint of our article about The Fred Smith

Wisconsin Concrete Park Project published this month in

Historic Preservation. We all realize the importance of

Projects like this one, and wositive reinforcement through
your letters to those responsible for funding and organization

of Grass Roots preservation projects will help Hto insure
ervation of the other sites immediately in need of atten-
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tiog, Please send your lebters of support to:

Gail Wentzel

National Trust for Historic Preservation

T40-748 Jackson Place, Nli.

Washington, D.C. 20006 '
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lr. and Mrs. Herbert Kohler ¥ @WWKL ]
Kohler Foundation Inc. ‘ %ﬂu/ Q //

o) /}” / W
Kohler, Wisconsin 53044 ;// qfﬁu }wjﬂﬂ U/
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Ruth DeYoung Kohler Vs &
The John Michael Kohler Arts Center QJUVM/L

608 New York Ave. M j
Shepoygan, Wisconsin 53081 %m ‘ }

Jerrold Rouby VNW\

Execfitive Director -
Wiscongin Arts Board %g;ﬁLAﬁﬂﬁV\
123 West Washington ﬂ;:)(“

Madison, Wisconsin 53702



